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Date of Bulletin:  June 17, 2024 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02232 

Audience:  Resellers Doing Business in Texas 

Subject:  
Frontier “Operator Intercept” Services in Texas Discontinuation 
and Grandfathering 

Date Effective:  October 20, 2024 

  
Starting October 20, 2024, Frontier will no longer accept orders for “Operator 
Intercept” in Texas. Additionally, any orders received after July 19, 2024, will be 
processed, but will only have the “Intercept” available through October 20, 2024. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.   
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